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FR JACK 
Jeremiah says! A curse on the man who puts 

his trust in men, who relies on things of the 

flesh whose heart turns from the Lord. 

 
You have often heard me say, “I have never  

met anyone who does not believe in God”. 

When they tell me they do not believe in God, 

I ask them to tell me about the God they 

 do not believe in…. Then I usually say 

“Neither do I, because the God you describe 

is not the God of the Gospel, he is not the 

God of Jesus Christ”.   

He is a figment of their own imagination, 

often based on a little knowledge they 

received from their granny, their school, or 

their priest. 

Finish the reading from Jeremiah 

and bear fruit. 
 

 

 
 

Opportunity at Westminster Cathedral 

Musical boys with a love of singing, who are 

in school years 2 or 3, are invited to apply to 

become choristers. Discover more at  

                www.choirschool.com 

or speak to Lucy Auger on 0207 798 9081 

 

 
 
 

 

              Email: peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 

Web: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org 
 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday       10:00am    World Peace 

Tuesday       10:00am    Canon Cyril Murtagh RIP 

Wednesday 10:00am    Liturgy of the Word 

  7:00pm    John Slattery RIP 

Thursday     10:00am    People of Ukraine 

Friday          10:00am    Fr Christopher O’Brien RIP 

Saturday       6:00pm    John White RIP 
 

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday         8:30am         People of the Parish 

                    10:00am        Vincent Dufficy RIP 

                    12:00noon     Brendon Stack RIP 
 
 

 

Southwark and Peckham Citizens 

St James is reconnecting with Southwark and 

Peckham Citizens and there is a Delegates' 

Assembly meeting on Tuesday 22nd February at All 

Saints Church, Blenheim Grove from 5.30 to 

7.30pm, to decide campaign issues before the local 

elections in May.  

Sean Russell has agreed to be our parish 

representative, but to have a vote, we need at least 

six people from the parish to attend. He will be in 

the church hall over the next two Sundays, to invite 

parishioners to share their experiences. If anyone 

would like to join him, or to speak at the meeting, 

please let him know, including details of the topic, 

by Tuesday 15th February. 

 
 

Day of Healing 

Sat 19
th
 February 10am – 5pm 

St George’s Cathedral SE1 7HY 

bit.ly/Healing2022 

Please Register before attending. 

 
 

You will never find time for anything. 
If you want time, you must make it. 
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